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JOHN E. BRADLEY

STATE REPRESENTATIVE - 117™ DISTRICT

July 8, 2008

Kal Lester
6200 Joliet Road
Countryside, IL 60525

Dear Mr. Lester:

I am writing this letter to give my full support and recommendation to a comprehensive
Responsible Bidder Ordinance for all public construction projects in your community.

Responsible Bidder Ordinances provide assurances that contractors have the proper
business registrations, show past compliance with environmental, labor and safety laws,
relévant insurance coverage, prevailing wage compliance and training participation can
go a long way in assuring the financial and structural success of all public construction
projects.

Additionally, the responsible contractor is going to provide more taxpayer value than the
contractor who is cutting corners in the areas of training, labor or safety.

Once again, please consider this letter as a demonstration of my full support for a
comprehensive Responsible Bidder Ordinance. If 1 can be of any further service, please

[eel free to contact me at 501 W, De Young Street, Marion, 1L 62959.

Sincerely,
L& bty

John E. Bradley -
State Representative
117" District
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